Federal Buildings
Hearings Date
Changed to Dec. 8

The US. Senate Buildings
and Grounds Subcommittee
hearings, originally scheduled for
December 6 here in Fairbanks,
have been rescheduled to De-
cember 8 at 9:00 a.m. at Wood
Center on the Universit:  of
Alaska campus.

The information came from
Senator Mike Gravel's Washing-
ton office. Gravel is the chair-
man of the Subcommittee on
Public Buildings and Grounds.




